
Ref.  2/900/2

14 February, 2001

Mr Michael Rawstron
General Manager
Regulatory Affairs - Electricity
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission
PO Box 1199
DICKSON  ACT  2602

Dear Michael,

APPLICATION FOR TRANSMISSION NETWORK
REVENUE CAP DECISION 1 JANUARY 2002

Powerlink requests the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC) to
determine its transmission network revenue cap for a period commencing 1 January 2002,
in accordance with its responsibilities under the National Electricity Code.

Powerlink’s formal Application is set out in the attached documentation.

Powerlink understands that the ACCC will conduct a public process as part of this
determination.  In order to assist with this process, Powerlink consents for the ACCC to
place the attached documentation on a public register.  I will also forward you an
electronic copy of the Application.

While the Application includes comprehensive documentation, Powerlink urges the ACCC,
and its specialist consultants to maintain an ongoing formal dialog with us to ensure the
determination progresses on an informed basis.

Powerlink’s prime contact throughout this process will be Terry Miller, telephone number
(07) 3860 2710.

Yours sincerely,

Gordon H Jardine
CHIEF EXECUTIVE


